VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTIFICATION

This is to inform all concerned that the University Guest Houses will remain
closed from 22nd — 31st October, 2020 on account of Saradabakasha-2020.

However, Ratankuthi Guest House will remain open for VIP/University Guests
during the said period.

This is 1ssued with the approval of the Competent Authority.

Ref No: VB/GH-30/132 /2020-21 Assistaft Registrar
Date: 12.10.2020 In-charge, Guest House

Copy forwarded for information to: .

1. All Directors/All Principals of Bhavanas/Vibhagas/Schools

. Heads of all academic and non-academic
Departments/Centers/Offices/Sections

. All Joint Registrars/Deputy Registrars/Assistant Registrars/Section Officers

. Chief Medical Officer

. Prof. In-charge, Security

. University Engineer

C.S to the Vice-Chancellor

P.A to the Registrar

: v9" University Webmaster-with request to upload it in the University Website
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